Team Success

School Newsletter

Congratulations to the 2018-2019 Student Council Officers!

Jatavian Galloway: President Genesis Martinez: Vice-President Tenaya Rangel: Secretary Luz Ortega: Treasurer

Principal's Message:

Hello Team Success! Team Success embraces our families and our students. We want to thank all our fathers who took the time to come and be part of the parental involvement event. It was a success and we are very happy with attendance. We are also excited to have new clubs here at Team Success (Writing Club, Art Club, Year book Club, among others.) We encourage parents to let the students participate in these after school programs as they will help the students develop and expand their talents. Students must keep their grades up to standards to be members of these clubs.

Let your children know that you want to be there for them, so they can come to you and ask for help when they need it. Be involved in their schoolwork as much as possible to be aware of what your child is working on. Provide opportunities for your child to practice new skills during these important childhood years. I want to take the time to say congratulations to our officers and all our classroom representatives. If you have any concerns, please feel free to contact me. Thank you to all our teachers who are doing a very excellent job with our students. Keep up the good work and let's all continue to work hard.



Armando Viota Principal

Fred Spence

Founder

Nicole Howe

Vice Principal

Stephen Cannon

Academic Dean

KG-2

Office Hours:

8:00am-4:00pm

Contact:

(941) 714-7260 Ext. 100, 117, 152

Bell Schedule:

8:45am-3:33pm



READING at Home with Your Child

HERE ARE A FEW TIPS AND IDEAS TO HELP CULTIVATE A LOVE OF READING AT HOME!

- · Let them hold the book as you read
- · Allow them to turn the pages
- · Invite them to read with you
- · Let them finish the sentences if reading with you
- Point to the words as you read so they associate words with reading
- · Model reading in front of your child
- · Go to the library
- Encourage them to read the pictures and talk about them
- Read the same 2-3 books every day for a week, then switch.
- · Read to them daily
- Designate a "reading time" where the whole family sits down to read
- · Allow them to choose books
- · Talk about the books after reading them
- Be excited about reading with your child. It's contagious!

"CHILDREN ARE MADE READERS ON THE LAPS" OF THEIR PARENTS." — EMILIE BUCHWALD

Out of Field Teachers

The following teachers are working out-of-field, while actively working on getting the required certification or Reading/ESOL endorsement:

* Alejandro Rojas

* Amelia Summersbee

* Georgia Gangnagel

* Gloria Custodio

* Irianys Crespo

* Iris Rivera

* John Tarpey

* Kelsey Brown

* Lakena Williams

* Linette Rivera

Mason Smith Morgan Hummon Omar Tapia Patrick Spence Richard Destine Sabrina Viota Wilda Attilus

Yinoelle Colon



Important Dates:

- October 10th- PSAT for 8th & 9th Graders.
- October 15th- Record Day: No school for students.
 - October 16: Report Cards will go home.
 - October 19th- Picture Day for students.

*Please continue to collect Box Tops for Education and bring them in to your teachers.

